
 

The Eagle Message 
Grace Lutheran School 

DECLARE His  PRAISES  

 

 

 

Phone: 503-777-8628      Fax / Second line: 503-230-1354      

www.grace-wels.net    

Chapel Service at **9:15** 
We will have our weekly school-wide Chapel 
Service on Wednesday morning at 9:15. Mr. 
Eternick will lead our worship this week. An offering 
envelope is being sent home for your child’s 
mission offering.  We will support mission work at 
Hope Lutheran Church in Tigard, Oregon for the 
second semester. Offerings gathered so far total 
$370.37. 
 

Letter from Mr. Eternick 
Please read the attached letter from Mr. Eternick 
regarding the updated mask mandate for schools. 
 

 
Looking ahead: 

March 21 – 25 NO SCHOOL Spring Break 
Palm Sunday April 10 – K-8th grade students sing at 
Grace Lutheran Church 
Friday April 15 – NO SCHOOL Easter Break 
Monday April 18 – NO SCHOOL Easter Break 
 

 

 
The March Calendar is attached. 

 

 
Ash Wednesday 

The Lenten season leading up to Easter begins 
tomorrow on Ash Wednesday, March 2nd.  There 
will be a Worship Service at Grace Lutheran 
Church (7610 NE Fremont St.) at 7:00pm or online 
at grace-wels.net/worship or facebook.com/GraceWELS  
 

Precious Lambs Preschool NOW ENROLLING 
Our Preschool is now accepting students for the 
2022-2023 school year in the 3 day and 5 day 
sessions.  Please contact the Preschool Director, 
Mrs. Tammy Godish, at tgodish@grace-wels.net or 
503-312-4230 for more information or to register. 
 

 
Openings Available! 

We are looking for Daily Recess Supervisors to 
oversee our students during the noon recess time – 
11:30 to 1:00 pm. If you can assist our school for 
one day or more per month or even on an “on call” 
basis, we’d surely appreciate it.  Please contact 
Mrs. Kraklow in the school office (503-777-8628) or 
at lkraklow@grace-wels.net   
 
 

So that we can continue to enjoy the 
blessing of being able to attend school in 
person – please: *Stay home if you are sick. 
*Stay home if you think you may be sick. 
*Wear a mask over your mouth and nose. 
*Remember to social distance. *Wash or 
sanitize your hands often. *Limit your indoor 
gatherings 

During the COVID-19 pandemic, it is essential that 
parents keep children home if they are showing 
signs and symptoms of COVID-19 and get them 
promptly tested and notify the school if they test 
positive.  Please contact the school office if you are 
in need of an at-home Covid-19 test, if your child 
shows symptoms.  We have test kits available for 
our school families when they need them. 
Guidelines for schools are changing often.  Please 
contact Mr. Eternick with any questions – 
jeternick@grace-wels.net 
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